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Circuit Court Staff Changes 
 Wendy Sue Johnson officially begins her role as the new Court 
Commissioner on June 6th due to the retirement of Commissioner Nathan 
Novak.  Welcome Commissioner Johnson!  

In addition to this change, Eau Claire County Circuit Courts recently 
welcomed two new Judicial Assistants to the staff, Rachael Schintgen and 
Courtney Rauch.  They will replace veterans Sheila Birtzer (21+ years) 
and Tammy Hanson (22 years) who both retire the first week in June.   
There have been some changes and shifting, so please note the current 
branch assignments as follows:  

Branch 1 – Carrie – 715-839-6170  Branch 2 & Branch 4 – Kaycee – 715-839-7732 

      

Branch 3 – Rachael – 715-839-6149  Branch 5 – Courtney – 715-839-7023 

       

Court Commissioner – Jennifer – 715-839-6029 

  

Please join us in thanking Sheila and Tammy for their many years of service to Eau Claire 
County and the Courts system.  Your expertise will be greatly missed!  Enjoy your 
retirement! 
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